As the coronavirus (COVID-19) evolves, we are taking extra precautions to care for our Home Savings
Bank family- our Employees and you. We are actively monitoring COVID-19 by staying close to the
official guidance provided by the Center for Disease Control (CDC), the World Health Organization and
the Kentucky Bankers Association (KBA).

We're thinking of every touch point that our Customers may encounter while in the bank, and are taking
the following pre-cautionary measures.

- We ask that you please hand the teller your transaction and take a step back to comply with
the recommended Social Distancing of 6ft.

- Implemented enhanced cleaning and disinfection procedures for high-trafficked areas and
Surfaces

- Employees are following rigorous handwashing procedures throughout their shift and
interactions

We will continue to closely monitor this evolving situation, stay in close contact with health
organizations and keep you updated on steps we’re taking to care for our Home Savings Bank Family.
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